
Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan Update 

The Steering Group have been working hard since the Consultation to review all the comments and 

feedback submitted to us and to finalise the Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan. We are 

now at the final stages. 

We are shortly intending to submit the Plan to the Parish Council for approval and request that it be 

submitted to West Berkshire Council. 

Once submitted to West Berkshire Council, they will consult on the Plan and appoint an External 

Examiner to review it. If accepted West Berkshire Council will then organise a Village Referendum 

where residents will be asked to vote on whether to accept the Neighbourhood Development Plan. 

If a majority vote in favour of the Plan it will be adopted by West Berkshire Council. 

The Steering Group would like to thank everyone for their input and continued support, it has taken 

a while and a lot of work to get to this point. We hope to shortly see it through to a successful 

conclusion so that our Neighbourhood Plan sets out our positive vision of how we want our 

community to develop to 2037 in ways that meet our identified needs and make sense for the 

residents of Compton 

 
 


